
SCC Campus Reps Q & A 
Questions Received the Week of 1/4–8/21 

 

Watauga Elementary 

1. Some teachers and staff members are on the waiting list in Tarrant County to get the 

vaccination. We have heard that the process can be quite long–waiting in line for 

several hours. Will the district provide any relief in order to accommodate us 

getting the vaccine?  

A. We do not have any information at this time. 

2. Some districts in Texas are not continuing/extending the COVID days funding. Has 

Birdville made the same decisions (to no longer fund the COVID days) or will 

the same plan from first semester be in place for this second semester as 

well?  

A. The District is currently considering options to assist employees with leave 

options for COVID-related absences. 

Spicer 

3. When will the district be providing information regarding the Covid-19 vaccine 

for educators?  

A. Once we have information from the county, it will be shared with staff. Tarrant 

County Public Health is currently looking at various vaccination sites in the 

area.  

 

 


